
From: Pamela Creamer <pcreamer110@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesda ,Janua 21, 2014 5:48 PM 

Subject: 14 

My name is Pamela S. Creamer , lam a member of the Town of Woolwich Shellfish Conservation Committee. l also 

would like to state that I do not make a living from our beloved coast of Maine. 

I am in 100% support of Ld 1452 : An Act to allow municipalities with shellfish conservation ordinance to request 
permission to prohibit marine worming . 

I believe we need CONSERVATION, which is the protection and preservation of our very fragile marine habitats. l also 

support the checks and balances that are in place by only allowing up to 10% of a town flats to be placed into protective 
conservation. This gives plenty of room for the hard working men and women in the worming and clamming industries 
to still make a living and have conservation at work to try to rebalance the ecosystems that are vanishing before our 

eyes. 

Thank you 
Pamela S. Creamer 
207 443 4743 

Pcreamer110@gmaiI.com 

Sent from my iPad 

Sent from my iPad
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